
                                                          
 
 

 
 
 
 

10th November, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, Year 6 are studying Rivers in Geography this term. As part of this unit of work, 
we are planning to take the children on a walking trip into Canterbury on Wednesday, 22nd 
November, where we will do some fieldwork at the River Stour. 
 
This trip very beneficial for the children. As we are fortunate to have access to a river with 
many features, it is very helpful to go and see and study it first-hand. 
 
We do not need you to sign a permission slip for this trip as we are only walking, but please 
can you make sure your child arrives in school ready for the morning. 
 
They will need:  

 Correct school uniform 

 Sensible walking shoes 

 A water bottle 

 A small snack to eat at the river 

 Warm coat 
 

Please make sure they are here on time as we will leave at 9:00am. 
 
Many thanks in advance, 
 
Mrs Webb & Mrs Pursey 
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